
From: Chip Brent [mailto:chipbrent@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 10:31 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: Mission Trails Regional Park. 
 
The subject header says it all.   Don't want Mission Trail Power Plant in the middle! 
 
Please reconsider Miramar landfill location.  Far superior and already industrial.   Closer, MUCH 
closer to the end users which save BIG dollar in transmission line reductions. 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
Chip Brent 
Broker: San Diego Properties 
619-840-2447 
CA Dre lic# 00817374 

chipanddalebrent.com 
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